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August 19, 2019
Senator Jeffrey Stone 
State Capitol, Room 2032     

Sacramento, CA 95814

SUBJECT: SB 393 (Stone) – Support 
Dear Senator Stone:

On behalf of our clients, the California Association of Harbor Masters and Port Captains, the California Yacht Brokers Association, the Marina Recreation Association the purpose of this letter is to present our support to SB 393, vessel impoundments. You and your staff have addressed our primary concerns with the recent amendments, and we appreciate your efforts on this front. 
The organizations listed above represent the breadth of California’s boating industry and the marine recreational economy. Additionally, the membership of these organizations includes private marina owners and operators, public agency marina managers, boat dealers, boating publications, yacht brokers, boat repair facilities, marine insurance and financing firms, and more than 18,000 individual boaters.

Thank you for understanding our concerns.

Sincerely,

Bret Gladfelty 

cc: California Assembly
ADVOCACY,  GOVERNMENT RELATIONS,  PROCUREMENT.

